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At the start of all teaching events the lecturer may remind students that they should be aware of their responsibilities during a teaching event which can be found in the standard teaching procedure. 

Students should be reminded of the following specific requirements of face to face teaching events:

· If you should be isolating or are experiencing Covid-19 symptoms you should not come to teaching events and must  stay away from campus facilities (or self-isolate on campus) whilst infectious or for seven days.

· The University strongly encourages all students (unless medically exempt) to wear face coverings during lectures. 

Any additional procedures should be explained to students at the start of the event. Students should be made aware of where they can access the risk assessments for their teaching.
